
Credit Card Payments Exclusive to MyEdgeTM

Effective April 16, 2021, any Miller Edge 
customer who wishes to place an order via 
credit card purchase, must place that order on 
MyEdge. At this time, credit card purchases will 
only be accepted exclusively through MyEdge.*
 
If you have not yet created a MyEdge account, 
you can request an account quickly and easily 
at myedge.milleredge.com.
 
If you have any questions regarding these 
changes, please feel free to contact your Miller Edge Sales Representative.

*There may be very rare instances where a product is not available through MyEdge. In those instances, 
credit card orders can still be placed through your Miller Edge Sales Representative.

800-220-3343


